
BOBBIE NOONAN’S CHILD CARE - LOCKPORT 

May/June 2024 Monthly Newsletter 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6th-10th! We appreciate all of 

our teachers and staff for the hard work that they do! We truly thank you! 

Mother’s Day: Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 12th! A special thank you to all of the incredible 

Mothers! Enjoy your special day! 

Student Evaluations: Final evaluations will be done during the week of May 6th. Report cards 

will be passed out during the last week of school.Kindergarten will be taking the Scholastic 

Readiness Test on May 6th. Please make sure that your child is here by 9AM and has had 

a healthy breakfast, as well as a good night sleep. 

Spring Programs/Kindergarten Graduation: Our Spring Programs for Juniors, Pre-K, and 

Kindergarten are scheduled for Thursday, May 23rd. This event will be outside so please bring a 

folding chair with you!  

• Juniors Program- 5:00PM 

• Kindergarten Program/Graduation- 5:45PM 

• Pre-K Program- 6:30PM 

(Please arrive 10-15 minutes prior to the start of your child’s show) 

Memorial Day: In honor of Memorial Day, we will be closed on Monday, May 27th. We thank all 

of those who have served for our country. 

Spirit Week:  Spirit Week will be during the week of May 27th – 31st. More information is to 

come! Please stay notified with the Remind app for additional details! 

Last Day of School: The last day of the 2023-2024 school year is Friday, May 31st.  We have 

had such a wonderful school year! We are looking forward to a very exciting summer camp! 

Daycare Week:  Daycare week begins June 3rd-7th. We are open this week for daycare children 

only, no preschool (9-12) classes. Normal tuition is due! Thank you! 

Summer Camp: Our STEAM Ahead Summer Camp begins Monday, June 10th! We are looking 

forward to lots of summertime fun!  

Father’s Day: Father’s Day is Sunday, June 16th. To all of the rad Dad’s, we thank you for 

being so great! Have a Happy Father’s Day! 

 

Thank you for a wonderful school year! Have a GREAT Summer!! -The Bobbie Noonan’s Staff 


